


Breaking News from our Commish: 

“It is now official and indisputable.   

After an extensive search and much negotiating, your '62 PGA Commissioner is 
honored to name Jake O'Halloran of the law firm O'Halloran & Vitale, (a/k/a Dewey, 
Cheatem and Howe), to one of our most powerful, significant, difficult positions in 
the world of ’62 Golf.   

Jake has all the requisite skills necessary to do a fantastic job in this most important 
position.  After seeing him on the course and perhaps even more importantly at 
Rooney's Bar / Restaurant, it was decided then and there to offer him the position of 
“Northern Regional Director for the '62 PGA”.   

He accepted our offer and is already making some great suggestions to help our 
membership enjoy the game of golf even more than we already do.  He is already 
working feverishly on scheduling an event at a course in Jersey City with lunch to 
follow at one of the bar / restaurants near the Prep.   

Who said you can't go home again.  We are the boys of '62 and we can do almost 
anything.  Jake will help us take our game to another level and he will help lead us 
on our journey to continue to have fun together!! 
  
Commissioner Dan Murphy”


